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Novartis Ireland is delighted to support The Saoirse Foundation’s BUMBLEance service which provides the

world’s first ambulance service specifically designed and tailored for children1.

“This support means that we can transport more children and families facing immense struggles. It means we
can make their journeys somewhat more comfortable and less stressful. On behalf of all here at
BUMBLEance, thank you so much Novartis!” BUMBLEance Charity Manager, Helen Beatty.

A big thank you to the Saoirse Foundation and their Bumbleance Driver, John McGuinness for kindly giving us
a tour of the BUMBLEance at the Novartis office in Elm Park, Dublin.

Read more about the Saoirse Foundation here.
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